
9th February 2018 

 

Our learning this week… 

Can You Crack The Code? 

Computing: Safer Internet Day 

The children considered the positive and negative 

aspects of connecting with people online. The 

children had lots to say and we talked about staying 

safe, being careful what they post in group chats, 

game chats, on social media and what to do if they 

have any concerns whilst online. The children used 

playscripts to talk about different scenarios and some 

even wrote songs about staying safe online.  

 

 

Term 4 Amethyst Key Dates 

End of project outcome is Monday 19th March. All parents are invited to a Crack the Code 

event (9.20 am until 10.30pm). The children will be preparing different interactive coding 

experiences for you to get involved in so if you are free please come along! 

Half- Term Home learning – The 10 minute SATS buster books that many of you ordered 

have arrived so I thought it made sense to set the home learning from those. If the children 

could do one 10 minute activity from each of the 3 books over half term that would be 

great. If they want to bring them in to show me they can or they could ask an adult to sign 

their reading log to say which they have done. 

World Book Day 1st March 2018. The class have really enjoyed our class book- “Letters 

From the Lighthouse” set in WW2. I wondered if the children might like to dress up in WW2 

inspired costumes for the day, this is also a very easy costume to do. If any children have a 

burning desire to wear an alternative costume this would still be fine! 

SATs meeting for parents 21st February 9:15 am until 9:45 am. 
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